
Calling all local young artists!

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner, Kim 

McGuinness needs your help.

Can you design a Christmas card that shows Northumbria 

Police and your community working together to keep you 

safe and improve lives?

If  you’re under 13 and you’ve got a creative idea, then send 

a photo of  your A4 design to enquiries@Northumbria-

pcc.gov.uk by midnight on Sunday 15th November. 

Please make sure all entries are sent in with your age, 

name and where you’re from. The winner will be 

announced on social media, week commencing Monday 

16th November. 

Good luck!
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